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Notice 
November 7, 2022 

Please be advised, that due to circumstances beyond our control, the Town of 
Cortlandt could not complete the final connection today as part of the water main 
replacement project along Croton Avenue.  Therefore, we will be temporarily 
shutting off water service again tomorrow Tuesday, November 8, 2022 at the 
main at the intersection of Croton Park Road and Redwood Street starting around 
7:30 am.  It is anticipated that the water service will be turned back on in the early 
afternoon hours...hopefully, sooner. The water shut off is necessary in order to tie 
in the new water main to the existing main in Redwood Street. 

After the water service is turned back on you may temporarily experience some 
discoloration in the water.  Please run the water until it turns clear and prior to 
doing laundry. 

We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause. 

If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact the Town of Cortlandt 
Engineering division at 914-734-1060.  For after hour water emergencies please 
do not hesitate to contact the Water Department at 914-734-1026. 

Thank you. 


